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Hello, I’m writing in support of SB 1576. Recreation and our exquisite natural beauty 

is one of the cornerstones of our beautiful state. Limiting access is bad for tourism 

and also residents who use this access regularly. Please don’t let a few litigious 

people ruin it for everyone. Please support SB 1576. Thank you. Amie Davis 


